
We have been learning 
about….

18th September 2023



This week we have been thinking about our new core 
text On Sudden Hill.



Just like the boys in the story, we have been 
turning boxes into vehicles and houses!



We have been drawing what we want to turn our boxes into.



We have been practicing our cutting skills.



We have been practicing our cutting skills.



We’ve been thinking 
about taking turns 
and using the timer 
to help us be a good 
friend!



We’ve been making up monster games 
and making monster puppets!



We’ve really enjoyed joining in with 
Dough Disco to make our fingers 
strong



We’ve been 
looking very 
carefully at the 
minibeasts!



What else have you been up to?
















